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21t March 2016

Dear Parent/Carers,

Year 1 Lowry Gallery!

On the last day before the Easter holidays, Friday 1%t April 2016, from 3pm you will have the
chance to view and purchase your child’s Lowry masterpiece in the Year 1 Gallery!

We have been learning about L.S Lowry this half term and have been inspired to create our
own pieces of art in the style of Lowry. We will be producing a Lowry-style picture on a
miniature canvas and then we will be allowing parents to come and view the paintings in all the
Year 1 classes. From 3.15pm, parents can purchase their child’s art for a small cost of just £2.
Half the money raised will go towards covering the cost of materials used and the other half will
go towards other enrichment activities for Year 1 in the remainder of the year.

Don’t miss out on this opportunity to buy your child’s masterpiece — you never know it might be
worth a fortune in the future!

Thank you for your support.

Kind Regards

Year 1 teachers.
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